
January 3, 1992 

Dear Father: 

Last July 31st, I sent you a letter about the Diocesan Stewardship 
Program which you may have overlooked or misplaced because of your busy 
schedule. 

You and the Diocesan Delegates have asked the Diocese to be innovative 
and aggressive in its mission - serving our people, parishes, youth, senior 
citizens, and its programs. Changes have been made to expand and improve 
the programs and services of the Diocese and thereby benefiting each and 
every parish which is an extension of the Diocese. 

One sure way for this mission to succeed is for our 11 Teachers 11 to set 
an example for the parishioners. I look forward to your joining the 
Stewardship Program with a yearly pledge of $100.00. 

Stewardship is a noble concept and an acknowledgement that everyone 
accepts his share of the responsibility of lightening the heavy burden of 
our Church and Diocese. Since all of us are the church itself, we add 
strength to ourselves. 

Your support is vitally needed. Please join the Diocesan Stewardship 
family and return the pledge form with your check payable to the Diocese of 
the Armenian Church - Stewardship in the enclosed envelope today. 

Thank you again. 

Sincerely, 

George K. Papalian 
Coordinator 


